
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER OF INSURANCE 
 
The Office of the Commissioner of Insurance (OCI) announces that it will hold a public hearing to 
serve as the annual public forum for the Wisconsin Healthcare Stability Plan (WIHSP). The annual 
public forum is a federally required meeting to afford the public an opportunity to provide 
meaningful comment on the progress of WIHSP.  
Hearing Information:  
 
Date:  July 17, 2024 
Time:  10:00 am  
Location: Virtual  
 
  Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84521192159?pwd=SUlNTTQzSUZjZjVBQzZZZU55V
Fo0dz09  

 
Meeting ID: 845 2119 2159 
Passcode: 353859 

 
--- 

 
One tap mobile 
+13052241968,,84521192159# US 
+13092053325,,84521192159# US 

 
 
For additional information please contact Jennifer Stegall by email at OCIWIHSP@wisconsin.gov.  
 
 
This Notice of Public Hearing is approved on May 9, 2024. 
 
 

      
 _______________________________________ 
  Nathan Houdek, Commissioner 
  Office of the Commissioner of Insurance 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84521192159?pwd=SUlNTTQzSUZjZjVBQzZZZU55VFo0dz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84521192159?pwd=SUlNTTQzSUZjZjVBQzZZZU55VFo0dz09

